

IMC Agenda Minutes - Committee Meeting 8.00pm 15th January 2025

Members Attending	Guests
Pierse Bishop	
Dónal Ó Murchú	
Jill French	
Alan Brooks	
Colm Duffy	
Amy Hollands	
Jean Carlo	
Sorcha O'Connor	
Kevin Killick	
Dave Homan	

Apologies

Ray Chambers, Oliver Wynne, Tony Barry, Elaine McMahon, Ronan Garvey

Meeting location: Google Meets

Agenda

1. Minutes of December 7th meeting AB 2 Minutes
 - a. Proposed: Colm Duffy
 - b. Seconded: Dónal Ó Murchú
2. Correspondence: Code of conduct circulated by Mountaineering Ireland to all affiliated clubs. Donal reviewed the code and advised the committee that the IMC constitution and bye laws cover the information provided in the MI code.
3. Update by Colm Duffy on IT developments
 - Hut booking system, A full description of fees for hiring the hut is required. Action to Ray to provide current fees structure.
 - Access to the events calendar, Anyone wishing to register for events must be paid up members of the club. Non or unpaid members cannot register to attend events.
 - Re the removal of the IMC website forum: An Action for Donal and Alan to draft an email to members informing them that the forum will cease to exist and going forward social media channels will be used in its absence.
 - March 1st was approved as the launch date of the new website platform
4. Low attendance at AGM's. Following the comments from the floor and committee at the AGM relating to the low attendance Donal and Paul Flood were

tasked to investigate a hybrid model where online and onsite attendance would be available to members. Donal proposed to create a survey for members and provide a number of options that members could select as their preferred way to attend the meeting or meeting venue. Action to Donal to generate a survey on WhatsApp.

AOB

- Donal raised the reuse of the club teepee tent for meets and events. At present the teepee is being held by Sile Daly but the poles are missing and new ones are needed. Enquiries are ongoing to source a supplier for the new poles.
- Alan informed the committee a club member Philip O'Connell has come forward to offer his services in assess the hut and advise on the extent of repairs that are needed. The assessment will take place on February 1st.
- No unauthorised parking signs for the hut, this is an ongoing issue where people are parking cars at the hut who are not guests or club members. Alan will source a no unauthorised parking sign to deter

Next Committee Meeting, date to TBA